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    Butterflies 

    4 Year Olds 

Dear Parents, 

Happy October! This month, the four year olds are getting ready to explore many different topics including lower 
case letters, nocturnal animals, pumpkins, and spiders! On the final week of the month, we will review every-
thing we’ve discussed and prepare for a new month. We have cleared our calendar for a fresh start that will serve 
as an incentive to practice more with counting, identifying the days of the week, and the months of the year.  On 
Thursday, October 31st, our class will have a Halloween party/parade! Parents are welcomed to bring in healthy 
snacks/drinks for our party. Alternative treats (stickers, age appropriate toys, pencils, etc.) are allowed as well.  
No candy will be allowed this year. Toward the end of the month, I (Ms. Alex) will put up a sign up sheet for 
parents who would like to bring in healthy treats. Children are allowed to dress up in costume for our Halloween 
party and parade. If you do not wish for your child to participate in these activities, please let Mr. Erik or me 
know. Please remember to check for take-home-activity folders on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  Because the weath-
er is changing, please note the importance of filling your child’s cubby box and providing a classroom sweater. 

Thanks for your teamwork, 

Ms. Alex & Mr. Erik  

 Chipmunks 

 3 Year Olds    

Hello parents, fall has now arrived and what 
beautiful colors surround us. Our three year olds 
had fun getting to know each other last month. 
This month we will focus on our beautiful fall 
season and colors (brown, orange, green and red). 
Our letters this month will be L, P, and O. Hal-
loween is also this month and we will have fun 
playing dress up and decorating pumpkins. If your 
child has a favorite book regarding fall or Hallow-
een, they are welcome to bring it to share.  
 

Ms. Sandra and Ms. Daulat 

 BumbleBees 

 2 Year Olds 

Fall is here which means; cooler 
weather, leaves changing colors, 
and lots of trick-or-treating! For 
the month of October, we will 
talk about fall, pumpkin patches 
and October creepy fun festivals! 
Our themes for the month will 
be; fall, leaves and pumpkins! 
Our letters will be F, L and P! 
We will be exploring outdoors so 
the children can see and have a 
more contextual feel of how the 
leaves are changing and many 
other interesting changes during 
fall. We kindly ask parents to 
please take a look in your chil-
dren cubbies for warm change of 
clothing. The bumblebee class 
welcomes all of our new children 
and the journey they will accom-
plish to get them ready for pre-

school! Here in the bumblebee 
class, we are ready willing and 
able to explore! 
 

Ms. Stephane and  Ms. Vanessa  

 Sharks 

 5 Year Olds 

Dear parents, we have enjoyed 
summer at our best. Fall is here, 
the month of October will be 
filled with lots of fall activities; 
coloring, collecting & painting the 
fall leaves. We will dress-up for 
Halloween. We will continue 
learning new letters, numbers and 
shapes as well as learning to rec-
ognize and write own name. This 
is important in pre-K, so please 
continue helping your child prac-
tice writing their name. The 
weather is changing and we go 
outside twice a day to improve our 
gross motor skill, so please have 
your child bring a light jacket to 
school. Thank you so much! Hap-
py  October! 

Ms. Jaya and Mr. Dan 

 

Dear Parents, 
Below are the dates that are associated with your payment op-
tion. 
Payment Option #1: 1/2 tuition payment due on the 1st & final 
1/2 due on 15th of the month. 
Tuesday, October 1st– 1st 1/2 due; Tuesday, October 15th  final 
1/2 due– Late fee of $15 charged at 6om 

Payment Option #2: 4 Equal Payments due Each Monday 

Monday, October 7, 2013, Monday, October 14, 2013, Monday, 
October 21 ,2013, Monday, October 28, 2013,. Late fee of $15 
charged at 6pm 

Payment Option #3: Payment in full on the 1st of the month 
(Tuesday, October 1, 2013). Late fee of $15 charged at 6pm. 
  

 

 


